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PARISH INFO

WELCOME TO ST. ANTHONY'S

We welcome all new members and visitors to our parish. Please
email Kyle Hall at kyle.hall@charlestondiocese.org if you would
like to register. Our new online registration form is now LIVE!
Please visit www.stanthonysgvl.org to register.

MASS SCHEDULE

Saturday Evening: 5 PM
Sunday: 8 AM, 10 AM and 12 PM (Noon)
Sunday Mass is uploaded on YouTube

HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION MASS
11 AM & 6 PM

WEEKDAY MASS
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at 11 AM

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Wednesday: 12 PM (Noon) - 1:00 PM
Saturday: 4:00 - 4:45 PM

Or by Appointment

HEARING ASSISTANCE AVAILABLE
Please see an Usher before Mass

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Monday thru Thursday 9 AM - 4 PM, and Friday By
Appointment ONLY

Phone: (864) 233-7717

Email: stanthonysparish@gmail.com

Website: www.stanthonysgvl.org

ST. ANTHONY CATHOLIC SCHOOL
Phone: (864) 271-0167
Website: www.stanthonyschoolgvl.org

CHILD PROTECTION SERVICES
Diocesan Office: (843) 261-0430

DO YOU NEED HELP?

Financial Assistance: (864) 233-7717 ext. 0
Catholic Charities: (864) 242-2233

Food Pantry: (864) 233-7717

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK

THURSDAY, 5/2

SATURDAY, 4/27
« 5PM
SUNDAY, 4/28

« 8 AM Michael Mathers

« 10AM

« 12PM
TUESDAY, 4/30

« 11AM
WEDNESDAY 5/ 1

o 1AM

« 1AM

FRIDAY, 5/3

« 11AM

SATURDAY, 5/4

« 5PM

SUNDAY, 5/5

¢ 8AM
« 10AM
« 12PM

It is a wonderful Catholic tradition to request a Mass Intention for loved ones;
living or deceased. In fact, asking for Mass intention for the deceased is not
only Catholic tradition, it is biblical (2 Maccabees 12: 38-46).

Mass intention is also a wonderful gift for any special occasion: birthday,
anniversary, in thanksgiving for a prayer answered, etc.

Please call the parish office to schedule a Mass Intention.

TOGETHER WE PRAY FOR:

Alec Kubica
Alice Rigler
Andrew Shafer
Ann Fournier
Ann Moore

Ann Nechodom
Annette Martin
Anthony Davis
Bill Higgins

Carl Sunderlin
Charlene Palmer
Chester Williams
Clarice Hanly
David Burnett
Dee Dee Dzikowicz
Donna Neeley
Donna Nickels
Dorothy Baker
Drew Butterfield
Elaine Greggs
Ellaniose Johnson
Eric Kuhn

Erica Hardy

Barb & Vern Prinzing

Dana Lacher

Catherine & Michael Branca

Individuals

Gregory Kuhn
Hazel Hill
Jonathan Turner
Joseph Neito
Joyce Croce
Juliet Roy

Julius Pinson Jr.
Laura Drummond
Laurie Rappl
Lillie Davis

Lori Cortese

Lori McGinley
Malik McCauley
Margaret Morris
Marie Therese Isdiore
Marilyn Daly
Martha Cotel
Mary Cormican
Mary Curran
Mary Ann Turner
Matthew Bryson
Maureen Lukovic
Megan Counihan

Families

Melvin Armstrong
Michael Davis
Olivia Brown
Rhonda Brown
Richard Cortese
Richard Palmer
Sabrina Walker
Sammy Huguet
Sandra McNaughton
Sharon Bryant
Sharon Patton
Sherri Hoffman
Stephan Pleasant
Steve Miller

Stuart MacNaughton
Tara Cleary
Thelma Williams
Tom James

Troy Koon

Tyler Daly Korybski
Wilbert Morgan
Willie Davis

Michael & Ruth Walters

Tessa & George Skoniecki

Deacon Richard Murtaugh

PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY

TE—

The men and women that serve in the armed
forces do so with a form of sacrificial love for

® our countryand the world. Lifting them up in
prayer to the Lord must be our humble, and yet
great support for them.

L e Lord, may your love encircle our military as they
\mrk across the world to install justice and peace for all. And be their hope
through the difficulties and stresses they face each day.
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Doug, Debbie, & Barbara DeLeu
Karen Randall & Family
Scott Cely Family

Deacon Steve & Susan Olson
Deacon Winston Wright

Qur Sick & Shut-Ins

Clenty Fair Nicole Campbell Little

HELP FOR THOSE IN NEED
If you are sick at home or in the hospital,
have a member of your family notify the parish if you are not able to

notify us yourself. We care about you and want to help you when
you need help from your church family.

If there is someone you would like to be added on the prayer list
OR removed, please contact the Parish Office: 864-233-7717.
Thank you!



SACRAMENTS & MINISTRY INFO

ACTIVE PARISHIONER

The criteria for an Active Parishioner are:

-Weekly participation in worship through attendance at Sunday Mass
and on Holy Days of Obligation.

-Volunteer at St. Anthony's on regular basis (Time)
-Active involvement in a parish ministry/organization (Talent)
-Weekly or monthly use of parish envelopes or online giving
(Treasure)

PARISH REGISTRATION AND SACRAMENTS

Those seeking to receive the Sacraments of Baptism, First Holy
Communion, Confirmation, and Matrimony must be registered
members for at least six months prior to reception of these
Sacraments. You must be a registered member of the parish to ask
for Godparent or Sponsor’s form of eligibility.

Infant Baptism Class for Parents

Parents must be registered and active member of St. Anthony's.
Class is offered on the third Thursday of every month. Pre-
registration is required. Please call the office to pre-register.
Baptisms are not celebrated during the Season of Lent.

First Holy Communion

Preparation begins in the first grade and continues into second
grade for a total of two years of preparation. Registration for
Religious Education classes takes place in August. The first day of
class is the third or fourth week in August.

Confirmation

Preparation begins in the eighth grade and continues into ninth
grade for a total of two years of preparation. Registration for
Religious Education classes takes place in August. The first day of
class is the third or fourth week of August. Adults who have not
been confirmed and would like to receive the Sacrament are asked
to contact the parish office.

Marriage

You must be registered and active member at least six months
prior to preparation of the Sacrament. Couples should call the
parish office and speak to the priest/ Deacon for pre-nuptial
inquiries. Then the couple will begin formal marriage preparations
at least six months prior to the wedding date.

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA)

This is a process through which non-baptized adults known as
catechumens or baptized adults who wish to convert from other
faith traditions enter in communion with the Catholic Church.
Classes begins in September. If you wish to become a Catholic,
please call the parish office.

$1) ADORATION OF THE
J«« BLESSED SACRAMENT
| Will Continue On the First Friday’s of each
month from 12pm-5pm
Please consider taking time with Jesus this week.

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS &
MINISTRY DIRECTORY

Parish Pastoral Council
Tony Smith, Chairperson.........mn. 803-727-5072
Mary Lee Tierney, SECretary...... s 864-363-0570
Parish Finance Council

Sandy Thompson, Chairperson. 252-622-1945

Chery O'Malley, SeCTetary...... s 864-360-4667
Eucharistic Ministers /Scripture Readers

PAUL HEIT coveieeeeereetee et etevs et eee st e seae e sreaen 864-907-9356
L 7 TP 864-907-9355
Altar Servers

Lawrence MOETKE ..o eve e reee s 404-824-0765
Women's Council

Kathleen MerTith......cccoicminieiiees e sssssssseseene 864-331-2633
Men's Club

RalSTON MOOTE....cviiicririieieirtscese s snss s snasessens 864-386-4852
David QUAEST.....oviverreree s essssseresssse s s sessesssnenas 864-906-2632
Food Pantry

Carol MOEIET ...ttt e e sne 864-380-4155
30's & 40's Group

Becky Tutiven .864-918-7779
Renee Puckett SMith..........cooeeeieeeeeiereeeeeceesesensenes 678-409-0408
Elijah Cup Vocations Ministry

Mike CUMDY.....coiviiiiiniississs s 864-417-8973
Gala School Fundraiser

JEAN HEVET ..ottt srs s s s 864-608-5256
Handicap Transportation Ministry

ChUuck MIlLEET ...t 864-350-9684
Health Ministry

Rita O ROUIKE ...t see e sssssesesse s 864-979-7544
Hiking Ministry

PAUl HETT ot ssssesns 864-907-9356
Homebound Ministers

DONNA MOETKE. ..ot snsens 404-374-4019
Housing Ministry

MIKe Mathers... ..o s e es e 864-483-5477
Knights of Columbus

JIITY TOLOT v veteveetreerreersesereesseseesaessesessserseesassesressassesssennerensaen 540-809-7809
RiChard COTTESE. ...t eeeee s seee s e s s s 864-201-8162
Knights of Peter Claver

Paul LatiMOT€. ... essssvessssesessnssessesssssesens 864-299-0847
Knights of Peter Claver Ladies Auxiliary

Mary Ann Boyd......oovmsssnns s 619-517-2191
Living Waters Bible Study

Nicky & Lillie Jones......c..cueviniesiinnes 864-832-4011 or 864-832-4012
Meal Ministry

DaNa LAChET ...ttt et sa s aeeene e 864-354-0049
Prayer Card Ministry & Prayer Shawl Ministry

Delores MartiNeZ.....ccoiieinieres e ssssssssssssens 864-201-2204
Prison Ministry

Richard Krainas........evsssessnesssessens 864-360-1098
GWeEN WHITNET ..o 864-297-0123
Young Families

VACANL 1ot ceasse st se e ss e ras s eres s aesesse e sssssssrerees



SPIRITUAL LIFE

FROM THE DESK OF OUR PRIEST IN RESIDENCE
Fr. Emerson Rodriguez Delgado

Our Sunday gospel passage from John 15:1-8,
where Jesus refers to himself as the vine and his
followers as the branches, has deep relevance to
our present-day circumstances.

In today's fast-paced world, we often find
ourselves striving for individual success and self-
sufficiency. It's all about the "I" and less about the
"we." But this passage serves as a wake-up call. It
tells us that, just like branches can't bear fruit if cut
off from the vine, we can't truly thrive if we isolate
ourselves from others and from God. Especially in
these challenging times, when our world is hit with
crises and hardships, it is our unity and mutual
support that make us resilient.

Moreover, the passage's focus on remaining in
Jesus and bearing fruit is a direct call to action for
us. It encourages us to transform our faith into
tangible actions by serving others, advocating for
justice, and protecting our shared environment.
Today, we're confronted with massive challenges
such as social inequality, racism, poverty, and
climate change. These are not issues that can be
swept under the rug. Instead, this passage insists
that we, as a community, must respond proactively
and engage wholeheartedly.

In the end, my dear friends, this passage
reminds us that losing touch with Jesus can lead to
significant challenges. Our relationship with God,
much like any friendship, can weaken or even
break. Being part of him is about unity and
community. Consequently, how we recognize and
treat our neighbors becomes exceedingly
important.

Let's take a moment to reflect on the aspects
of our spiritual life that are facing struggles. What
requires some pruning or letting go in order to
facilitate our spiritual growth? Remember that the
finest wine is produced from grapes that have
weathered tough conditions without becoming
detached from the vine. Likewise, by maintaining a
strong connection with Jesus, we're given the
strength to spread enduring love and goodness in
our lives and throughout our community.

SCRIPTURE READINGS FOR THE WEEK

April 28, Fifth Sunday of Easter
Acts 9:26-31; 1In 3:18-24; In 15:1-8

April 29, Saint Catherine of Siena, Virgin and Doctor
of the Church
Acts 14:5-18; Jn 14:21-26

April 30, Tuesday of the Fifth Week of Easter
Acts 14:19-28; Jn 14:27-31a

May 1, Wednesday of the Fourth Week of Easter
Acts 15:1-6; In 15:1-8

May 2, Saint Athanasius, Bishop and Doctor of the Church
Acts 15:7-21; In 15:9-11

O[7=A0]
May 3, Saints Philip and James, Apostles %
1Cor 15:1-8; Jn 14:6-14 =

May 4, Saturday of the Fifth Week of Easter
Acts 16:1-10; In 15:18-21

May 5, Sixth Sunday of Easter
Acts 10:25-26, 34-35, 44-48; 1Jn 4:7-10; In 15:9-17

Scripture online at https:/ /bible.usccb.org/

MEMORIAL WALL PANELS
We are in the process of adding panels and plaques to our
memorial wall. The plaques are $150.00. A clear
photograph should be emailed to Gwen Whitner and the
funds remitted at that time. Checks are to be made
payable to St. Anthony Catholic Church and designated
for memorial wall plaque in the memo section.

Gwen Whitner
864-567-1482 | gwhitner@charter.net

WEEKLY OFFERTORY PARTICIPATION
Collections for April 20-21 Masses

Envelopes/Cash $8,974.77
Online Giving $14,719.11
Total $23,693.88

Giving Online makes it easier and more convenient to contribute to St.
Anthony's Church. Scan the QR code to the right by opening your camera
app to start giving online.

Stewardship is not only about the needs of the Church, rather it is about our
desire to give back to God in thanksgiving, by sharing with others the
blessings the Lord has bestowed on us.
The true spirit of Stewardship is
"Equal Sacrifice and not Equal Giving."




PARISH LIFE

PANTHER ROAD TRIP

St. Anthony’s is heading to
Charlotte this Fall to see
the Panthers play some
football. As we await the

/ NFL schedule which
comes out in mid-May, we are doing some
preliminary work to see how many parishioners
would be interested in going.

We will select the game we will attend based on
ticket availability and price. The cost estimate for
tickets and bus ride should be around $100.00. Again,
that's an estimate. Once we select the date for the
game, we will also get pricing for the bus and finalize
our plans. That information should be available at the
end of May which his is also when we will ask you to
pay for the trip. As for now, we are asking
parishioners to sign up if you are interested in going.
This allows us to secure enough tickets for those who
want to go.

SIGN UP ON LINE USING THE QR CODE OR IN
THE CHURCH LOBBY

- =
ro
i)

SAP HIKING CLUB
Hidden Falls in Oconee State Park
Please join us for our next hike on a beautiful trail on
Saturday, 4 May (meet at 7:30 AM in front of the
school). This will be a moderate 4.8-mile hike at a
comfortable pace. All are welcome (first-time hikers
are encouraged). We should be finished by 1:30 PM.
The cost will be $8 for gas and the park entrance fee.
For more information and to sign up, please use the
QR below. For more information, contact Paul Herr at
pdherr@gmail.com.
MARK YOUR CALENDAR - The next Hike is on 8 June.

- v X
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Spting cd here... ”

N Gllone SPutting on the aras
WOMEN’S COUNCIL ANNUAL

HAT PARADE

Sl NDAY, MAY 5

AT THE END OF THE
8 AM - 10 AM - NOON
MASSES

&ﬁd St unidtiionerd are welcome to
focn wd cne dhowing off thect fard !

Please support this Tundraiser beneliting our work for the
church and community such as human tralficking
awareness, support. for Leen mothers & women in I'(!Ililil_
donations Lo leed and clothe the homeless, spiritual !

retreadcs, lecadership development for women & much more,

For intformation or Lo be a model, please contact

% Jesse Bowens (jbowens@charteer.net)
N 7 e —-—

CALL TO ACTION TO SUPPORT
FOSTER, ADOPTIVE, AND KINSHIP FAMILIES!
St. Anthony’s is teaming up with Fostering Great Ideas to
kickstart a mission focused on the support of foster,
adoptive, and kinship families. We need two things from
our church community:

If you are a current foster family, have adopted children,
or youre a family involved in kinship care (ex.
Grandparents raising grandchildren); we want to know
who you are so that we can better support your efforts!
Please email your name, contact info, and your family
type (foster, adoptive, or kinship) to Laura Combs at
lauracombs80@gmail.com or text her at 864-399-0311.

Secondly, we welcome all parishioners to share in an
immersive experience with Fostering Great Idea’s Life in
Limbo foster care simulation on Thursday May 23rd
from 6-8:30pm. Dinner will be provided. This is a unique
experience that will help us all understand concrete ways
that we can get involved to help vulnerable children and
the families that serve them. Please click the QR code to
register.




PARISH LIFE

SAVE THE DATE!
‘ﬂi’% ALL WOMEN OF THE PARISH ARE INVITED
ONE STEP @/(/W'q/ 0@
Tip #3 - Choose Aluminum Cans ( ; ; r%m
rather than Plastic Bottles! M
s . Thursday, May 23, 2024

9am - 1 pm
(Mass at 9 am)

Did You Know?
* Aluminum cans are 100% recyclable.
» Aluminum cans can be reprocessed many times.

* Recycling aluminum uses only 5% of the energy required to G U ] 4] S'l‘ SPEAKE R

make a new can.

Let us Pray: SR BL‘.R\ADL‘:TT@PPOLA OSC

“We pray to God, the all-powerful Creator and the Father of

mercies, so that all men and women make take to heart the urgent The Monastery of Poor Clares
appeal: If you want to cultivate peace, protect creation.”
43rd World Day of Peace 2010; Benedict XVI _ 37 McCauley Road,
“Green Space” is dedicated to cultivating a deeper Travelers Rest, S0

understanding of environmental stewardship and working
together to protect the precious resources entrusted to us.
Email us at: mmwilliams3@comcast.net
or phone 904-662-5782 z
_——m ] -
a4 .

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH APRIL 28TH - MAY 5TH
Sunday, April 28th Monday, April 29th Tuesday, April 30th Wednesday, May. 1st
900 AM- Men's Club Brealdast 7:00 PM - RCIA 6:00 PM- Healthy Cooking- Health 6:00 PM - Religious Education
octal Ha Social Hall Ministry Assigned Classrooms
Social Hall

1:30 PM- Deanery Meeting
Social Hall

6:30 PM - Living Waters Bible Study
ZOOM
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PARISH LIFE

FOOD PANTRY NEEDS
We are serving 115-120 people daily from our community
and still growing. We are in need of Vienna Sausages, canned
meat with pop tabs, Ramen noodles, peanut butter crackers,
instant grits, instant oatmeal, pop-tarts and protein bars.
Please help in supporting our pantry. We greatly appreciate
it.

ST. FRANCIS SPRINGS PRAYER CENTER RETREAT
Please join us Friday, July 19th- Sunday 21st for a faith-
filled, fun weekend retreat led by Fr. Peter Tremblay, at St.
Francis Springs Retreat Center located in Stoneville, NC . Fr.
Peter is a very gifted speaker and the theme this year is
“Prayer”.

There will be time for confessions and Mass will be said.
You will enjoy beautiful accommodations and wonderful
food. There will be plenty of time to fellowship and a chance
to make new friends.

To Make reservations, please contact Dianne Hemmert at
864-313-3790 or hemmet@charter.net. All are welcome!!!

ST. ANTHONY PRISON MINISTRY

On behalf of the Prison Ministry, thank you very much
for your support of the Kairos Walk # 45 at Perry
Correctional Institution held last weekend. With your
assistance, the Walk was a huge success as the men
experienced the acts of Love shown to them through the
monetary donations for meals, cookies, prayers and
placemats created by children and adults.

The Holy Spirit used these instruments of Christian love
to bring forgiveness, healing and peace of Jesus Christ

into their lives.

BULLETIN CONTENT SUBMISSION
Anyone parish group/organization wishing to submit
items for publishing in the weekly bulletin should send the
content to Kyle Hall (kyle.hall@charlestondiocese.org) by end

of day Monday for the

coming weekend's bulletin.

Submissions may have to be edited due to space constraints.

MINISTRIES IN ACTION

MINISTRY SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEKEND OF: May 4-5, 2024

SATURDAY, 5/4: 5PM SUNDAY, 5/5: 8AM

SUNDAY, 5/5: 10AM

SUNDAY, 5/5:12 PM

ALTAR SERVERS
Cindy Caudill
Dianne Hemmert

ALTAR SERVERS
Chris Powers
Jacob Powers

Tom Tilert

ALTAR SERVERS
Olivia Avery
James Filchak
Tatum Terracino

ALTAR SERVERS

Arianna Drummond

Arianna Drummond
David Mitchell-Dela Cruz

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS
OF THE EUCHARIST
Jim Tetor (Host)
Jane Kirkpatrick (Cup 1)
Bobbie Cancelliere (Cup 2)
Laura Combs (Cup 3)

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS
OF THE EUCHARIST
Larry Moerke (Host)
Kyle Herr (Cup 1)
Donna Moerke (Cup 2)
Stephanie Rosso (Cup 3)

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF
THE EUCHARIST
Jacki Files (Host)
Mary Ann Turner (Cup 1)
Erena Allen (Cup 2)
Ronnie Hudson (Cup 3)

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS
OF THE EUCHARIST

Dawn Davis (Host)
Mary Corner (Cup 1)
Jesse Bowens (Cup 2)
NOT FILLED (Cup 3)

SCRIPTURE READERS
Rick Floyd (Lector 1)

SCRIPTURE READERS
Suzanne Newton (Lector 1)

SCRIPTURE READERS
Sandy Thompson (Lector 1)

SCRIPTURE READERS
Maureen Watts (Lector 1)

8:00 AM- First Communion Retreat
Social Hall

9:30 Prayer Shawl Ministry
Multi Purpose Room

Rose Martinez-Brandon (Lector 2) Kimberly Clarke (Lector 2) Deidre Cooper (Lector 2) John Gregory (Lector 2)
USHERS USHERS USHERS USHERS
Rick Floyd Ken O'Malley Mike Ayers Robert McDowell  [Bob Dastou Mike Connor Mary Helen Davis ~ Bryant Boyd
Beth Holcombe Mark Combs Lillie Jones Jeff Sholl Jay Korybski Pam Chivers Cynthia Riley Mariel Hunkeler
Kathy Peot Mike Hemmert |Nicky Jones Lynn Sholl Armando Krick Ray Lecuyer Charity Meacham
APRIL 28TH - MAY 5TH
Thursday, May 2nd Friday, May 3rd Saturday, May 4th Sunday, Mat 5th

9:00 AM- Men’s Club Breakfast
Social Hall




CAMP READ-A-LOT

Family Literacy Program

On Tuesday, April 23, our parents and students came
together for an afternoon of listening, learning, and FUN!
Based on the book “A Camping Spree with Mr. Magee”
our students listened to the wild camping capers of Mr.
Magee and participated in camping themed activities to
develop literacy skills with our students and to provide
support for parents on ways to continue to build on
those skills at home. A huge thanks to our Title I staff,
teachers, and parish volunteers who planned and
implemented this event and to our parents and students
who participated!

Reading
Under the

PRINCIPAL'S PURVIEW
(Re-run from 4 /14 when bulletin wasn't printed)

For the next few weeks I want to share a bit about our
School Advisory Council in the Purview. I know sometimes
there are questions about who assists the pastor and
principal as the voices of the community to be sure we are
staying true to our school & parish mission. That's where
the School Advisory Council (SAC) comes in! SAC is formed
and guided by by-laws set forth by the Diocese of
Charleston, which can sometimes be adapted (with
approval from the Bishop and Superintendent of Schools) to
fit the needs of each school community.

The by-laws outline the following for each schools’
advisory council: purpose & function, membership, meeting
requirements, officers, committees, and ethical obligations
& conflicts of interest. Each monthly meeting of SAC
operates on a standard agenda consisting of prayer, review
of minutes from previous meeting, committee reports,
principal & pastor reports.

Current 23 /24 SAC Officers
Marie Eldridge, President
Deacon Dexter Gourdin, Vice President
MaryAnn Turner, Secretary
Chris Michael, Ex-Officio (Principal)
Fr. Emerson /Fr. Newman, Ex-Officio
(Administrator /Priest)

Committees represent the following areas of school life
and are each chaired by a member of SAC.
Advancement & Enrollment
Catholic Identity

Facilities & Security
Technology
Governance

Strategic Planning

The finance committee advises both the school and
church on all financial matters and is not an official
committee of SAC. In addition, we ask the Director of
Stewardship to attend all SAC meetings as his work
supports both the school and the parish as well.

Coming Up
May 6-10: Teacher Appreciation Week
May 13: May Crowning - 9am
May 22: Talent Show - 1pm
May 23: Spring Music Performance - 1Ipm
May 24: Field Day & Early Dismissal
May 27: Memorial Day - No School
May 29: PK Last Day & Celebration
May 30: 5th Grade Graduation - 1lam (Gym)
May 31: Last Day for Students
Have a great week! ~Chris



